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Immediate Release 

  

Norfolk County Fairgrounds Closed  
  

March 31, 2020 – The Norfolk County Agricultural Society announced today, 
that effective immediately, The Norfolk County Fairgrounds at 172 South 
Drive is CLOSED to pedestrians, walkers, pets and any other recreational 
use and unauthorized vehicles. We regret any inconvenience but we all 
must continue to do our part in the interest of public health.    
 

With this action we are abiding by the recent Provincial order to close all 
outdoor recreational amenities to combat the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
 “We know that this will be difficult for some of our neighbours who use our 
open spaces, but it will help reduce the potential of spreading this 
contagion and we will continue to do whatever we can to assist in this 
time.” said General Manager, George Araujo. 
 
This will not affect the operation of the Online Simcoe Farmers Market 
Program nor other administrative operations by our leaseholders.  Vehicles 
for administration of these operations will be allowed to be on the grounds.  
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